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Cross country success 
Last week our cross country team received their medals 
for the tremendous effort they put into their races. 
 
Two Pelynt Year 4 girls competed in the Newquay Cross 
Country Champions as part of the Caradon Arena team 
who went on to win gold at the event. 

SPORTS RELIEF WEEK 

This year for Sports Relief Week each class at 

Pelynt School organised a sponsored challenge 

against the staff.  If the staff lost they received a 

forfeit – a pie in the face!  The week long  

challenge raised an amazing £226.00. 

 

Thank you to the FOPS for yet another great fundraising 

term.  

The movie night was a super success and the children loved 

the opportunity to get together and share a film. It was so 

lovely to see them cuddled up with blankets, pillows and 

even giant unicorns! 

The children also benefited from the fun of an Easter egg 

hunt. 

These extra activities are so valuable for our children. 

Keep checking  bags for any post we send home. 

Every week your child brings home a class news-

letter and  there are regular occasions where 

we send out correspondence about events etc..  

All of these can also been found on our website. 

My official last day of school is Friday 20th April. I will be in school during the first week 
back after Easter to ensure a smooth transition and handover to Mr Whipps, so I look  

forward to seeing you all then. 
On behalf of everyone at Pelynt Primary, we hope you all have a lovey Easter break. 

Kelly Edwards  

 
Happy Easter and thank you for another super term of learning at Pelynt Primary. 

 
Class 1 & 2 topic of Peter Rabbit has produced plenty of fun lessons and the topic came to 
life outdoors.  The children have developed their artistic skills and story writing in the 
style of Beatrice Potter.  
Class 3 learnt lots about the Roman culture and invasion of Britain during their Roman day, 
making their own Mosaics, baked Roman bread and even played some Roman sports! The 
children have made and painted Roman shields and began learning some Roman Army  
formations. 
As part of Class 4’s Egyptian topic, they held an Egyptian day. The children enjoyed  
learning about the mummification process whilst ‘mummifying’ fish. They also enjoyed  
learning a song that taught them historical facts about Egypt. Along with other activities 
the children also tried their hands at being Egyptian builders and built tall ‘pyramids’.  
With the start of Spring, the Forest School classroom is now open and the children are  
     enjoying all the hands on experiences available to them. 
 



 
 

Attendance  
 

Our attendance this half term has been 92.2%, 
the School and Academy Trust have a target is 96% , so ours has been  

considerably low and I am so hopeful for a healthier start for next term.  
However, I would like to celebrate the fact that 10 of our pupils have achieved 

100% attendance this Spring Term.  
 

I meet every term with our Educational Welfare officer and have to answer 
questions about our figures and the attendance of individual pupils.  

The attendance policy has now been added to our website, please take time 
to look at it. It has been produced by the Bridge Multi Academy Trust in  

order to ensure we comply with regulations regarding the attendance of our  
children.  We have to regularly inform the Local Authority of any pupils who 

have  irregular attendance or have missed a significant amount of days.  
 

Schools have a duty, under section 175 Education Act 2002, to investigate  
unexplained absences. We have been asked to remind parents that we follow 
the law, abiding by legislation such as “There is no automatic entitlement in 

law to time off in school time to go on holiday”. We have a form that you must 
complete if you are planning to take your child out of school for a specific  

reason. 
 

We now have a set template for letters so that we can inform you of your 
child’s attendance if it slips below 93%.   

We also have to report to the county the number of late arrivals to school.  
This term there have been 155 late arrivals recorded! This is significantly high, 

please ensure that your children are arriving before the doors close at  
8:55 am for registration. 

 
I thank you all for always ensuring that you contact us to make us aware  

of your child’s absence. 
 

If you have any questions or messages for Mrs Trevaskis, please come in 
through the front door to speak to her. 

 

Many thanks for your help in ensuring that all of our pupils are safe. 

Children return to school on Monday 16th April 2018. 



 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

  
CǊƛŘŀȅ ол¢I aŀǊŎƘ  ς CǊƛŘŀȅ моǘƘ !ǇǊƛƭ ς 9ŀǎǘŜǊ IƻƭƛŘŀȅǎ 

  

Monday 16th April Summer term begins 

Friday 27th April Class/Team photographs 

Friday 4th May Anti-Bullying Day 

Monday 7th May May Day Bank Holiday 

14th to 17th May SATS 

21st May Cultural Diversity Day 

  
aƻƴŘŀȅ нуǘƘ aŀȅ ǘƻ CǊƛŘŀȅ мǎǘ WǳƴŜ - IŀƭŦ ¢ŜǊƳ 

  

4th & 5th June INSET days 

Mon 11th to Wed 13th 
June 

Year 5 & 6 Bideford Residential 

Tuesday 26th June Medium school inter sports 

Tuesday 24th July End of summer term 

    


